
 

Consulate General of India 

 Atlanta 

will be celebrating the “Pravasi Bhartiya Diwas”  

on Monday, 09th January 2017 
from 6pm onwards  

at 
the Consulate General of India 

(5549 Glenridge Drive NE, Atlanta, GA-30342) 
  
   

You are cordially invited to attend.  
Entry is open and there is no ticket/pass/individual invitation.  

For further information, may contact on:  culture@indianconsulateatlanta.org 
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